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LEWISTON – State Senator Rob Ortt joined mental health experts, advocates, and other

participants in a Mental Health Summit “Changing Our Minds”  at Niagara University on

Saturday, Sept. 19. The summit educated individuals on recognizing the signs of mental

illness and how to respond to a mental health crisis both in the workplace and in everyday

situations. 


